
PE2041/L: Exempt community healthcare staff from 
parking charges 
NHS Fife written submission, 18 November 2024  
Thank you for your letter dated 16 October 2024 in relation to the above. 

I can confirm that NHS Fife would reimburse staff who travel between sites for work 
purposes, in line with Agenda for Change / relevant National Terms and Conditions 
of Service.   

Fife Council have provided NHS Fife GP and Community Nursing staff with parking 
notices for their use in certain areas of Fife where parking is restricted / metered 
payment is in place. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information in relation 
to this matter. 
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